Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD 18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell. herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH
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Tuesday 21" June 2022

Nursery & Reception (EYFS) Summer Trip
Ruislip Lido

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of our topic on Seaside and Under the Sea, Holywell EYFS will be visiting Ruislip Lido on Wednesday
13" July.

We will be traveling by coach, leaving Holywell at 9.45 am and returning to school by 2.45 pm. We would
like some parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. Please speak to Mrs Hewett or Mr Szajko and we
will confirm if your help is required (Please do not make plans to accompany us on the trip until you have
received confirmation that your help is required).

Children will asked to dress in beach wear type clothing, but please remember to ensure that they have
suitable clothing for the weather on the day! They will also need to bring a waterproof coat or jacket in
case it rains or they get chilly. Ruislip Lido has a safe water splash play area, and if you are happy for your
child to play in this area, they will need both swim wear and a proper towel. Without the required kit,
children will not be able to take join in with this part of the experience.

A favourite part of the lido for children is the beach area. If you have buckets and spades at home, please
pack them also, as we have a limited supply of beach toys in school.

Healthy packed lunch is provided via our school for Reception children only.
Nursery children will require a healthy packed lunch from home. These must be carried in a plastic bag
with your child’s name on it.
As we would expect on every hot day in early years at Holywell:-
1. Please provide water for your child to drink in a light, plastic bottle. There is an outside tap of
drinking water at the lido for fill-ups.
2. Should we be fortunate enough to have sunny weather on the day sun hats will be needed.
3. If your child is reactive to the sun or likely to burn it is important that you apply their sun-screen at
home in the morning.

We require written consent to take children out of school for trips. Children without the required consent
will not to be able accompany us. This consent must be received by Friday 8" July to ensure there is no last
minute panic or confusion.

We are asking for parents/carers to make a contribution of £9.72 towards the cost of the visit, if
insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the school to meet the cost and
the visit will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payment System by 8th** July 2022.

®/ Yours sincerely /LLCGM-)%

Mr. Szajko class teacher Mrs. Hewettﬂass teacher
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